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Redan Middle School  
8th Grade Activities 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
 
    
 
Six Flags: May 11th 
HBCU Breakfast: May 15th 

Awards Program (Invitation Only): May 
15th 
Picnic/Olympic Day: May 16th 
8th Grade Dance: May 18th 
Yearbook Signing: May 21st 
 
_________________________________ 
 

 
 

There will not be a promotional program; 
however, there will be an Awards Day 
Program on Tuesday, May 15th at 2:30 PM in 
the cafeteria.  The attire is black and white.  
This program is invitation only.  Only 
students receiving awards will be invited to 
attend.  
 

 
 

The field trip to Six Flags will be on 
May 11th.  We will leave RMS at 8:00 
AM and return to RMS at 5:00 PM. 
The cost is $55 per person, and it is 

only open to the first 50 people.  
Please bring money for lunch or 
secure a lunch from the cafeteria. 
Attire for this trip with be the 8th 

Grade class shirts. 
 
 

 
 

 

 
HBCU	Breakfast	

Please	submit	baby	pictures	and	a	
current	picture	for	a	slide	show	to	
present	at	the	Breakfast.	Please	submit	
pictures	to	Ms.	Cadogan	by	May	10th	in	
Room	615.	
	

 

 
 
The theme for the dance is “Wakanda 
Forever.”  The attire is African Attire or 
Dressy Attire. Attire that shows 
excessive skin or is extremely tight will 
not be allowed.  Please see Mrs. Leach 
or Ms. Vault with a picture for approval. 
 
Students may purchase pictures at the 
dance.  The picture packages are as 
follows: 

A B C D 
$30 $25 $20 $15 

1 – 8x10 
2- 5X7 

16-wallets 

1 – 8x10 
2- 5X7 

8-wallets 

2- 5X7 
8-wallets 

1- 5X7 
4-wallets 

 
 *Contact Mrs. Leach if you have an 
expertise with decorating.  
 
 
 

 
The Yearbook Signing has been 
changed to Monday, May 21st at 
2:30 in the Cafeteria.  
 

  
 

Parent Volunteers are needed for the 
following events: 

• HBCU Breakfast 
• Picnic/Olympic Day 
• 8th Grade Dance 
• Yearbook Signing Party 

 
If you are interested in volunteering 
please contact Ms. McClintock in 
the parent center at 678-874-8048. 
 
 

 

The price for 8th Grade Activities is 
now $65.  Students that pay at this 
time will not receive a yearbook or 
participate in the Yearbook Signing 
Party. 
 
If you have not finished paying your 
dues, do so as soon as possible.  

 


